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INSO Circular 6 
25 June 2024 

Greetings from the Philippine Nuclear Research Institute (PNRI) and Steering Committee of 

the First International Nuclear Science Olympiad (1st INSO). 

As part of the activities during the 1st INSO, there are scheduled excursions to showcase part 

of the Philippines through sites that are part of the nation's commitment to advancing nuclear 

science education along with other historical and cultural sites. 

• Students 

o 3 August 2024 (Saturday) 

▪ Bataan Nuclear Power Plant (BNPP) Visit, Morong, Bataan 

 

o 5 August 2024 (Monday) 

▪ Socio-Cultural Activity with selected Filipino students 

▪ Philippine Nuclear Research Institute (PNRI) Visit, Quezon City 

• Country Team Leaders, Observers, IAEA staff, and Experts 

o 2 August 2024 (Friday) 

▪ Las Casas de Filipinas de Acuzar Tour, Bagaac, Bataan 

 

o 4 August 2024 (Sunday) 

▪ Bataan Nuclear Power Plant Visit, Morong, Bataan 

 

We would like to request all participants to fill out the form below to signify their interest to 

join the excursion: 

• Students 

• Country Team Leaders, Observers, IAEA staff, and Experts 

We would appreciate receiving your responses on or before 5 July 2024 should they wish to 

join the excursions. Kindly note that if the committee receives no response from a participant, 

it is presumed that you are signifying your intent to participate in the tours. 

Should you have other queries, your office may coordinate with the 1st INSO Local Organizing 

Committee, through: 

Ms. Corine Roque 

1st INSO Project Assistant 

Email: cproque@pnri.dost.gov.ph 

Mobile Phone: +63 922 2961348 (WhatsApp, Viber) 

Office Phone: +632 89296011-15 local 255 

This circular is also posted on our website, https://insofirst.ph, as well as future circulars and 
other information as we move forward to the start of the Olympiad. 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QYhHQ4jNJ064xQSZu1XvbSwM-5i8k6xEsl1tne3c3nRURFYwTVJGVlJHU1pBS1ZOOVQwM1pWOTUySS4u
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QYhHQ4jNJ064xQSZu1XvbSwM-5i8k6xEsl1tne3c3nRURFBITlY3MFQ0OFhWWDc0NzBaTVE2WjhPUy4u
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We are looking forward to welcoming you to the First International Nuclear Science Olympiad. 

 

1st INSO Organizing Committee 


